Republic of the Philippines -
Department of Finance Y .
INSURANCE COMMISSION G AB

1071 United Nations Avenue RN
Manila

1SO 9001

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Notice is hereby given to the Public of the on-going final liquidation proceedings of
Rhine Plans Corporation (RPC).

The Insurance Commission (IC) had previously caused the publication of Notice to the
Public requiring all parties having claims against RPC to file their claims not later than
22 May 2014. A final notice of liquidation was published on 31 August 2023 giving
claimants until 30 September 2023 to file their claims.

Considering the long duration of the liquidation proceedings of RPI and the deadline
for filing of claims against RPI has lapsed on 30 September 2023, as published in the
said Final Notice of Liquidation, the Insurance Commission (IC) in accordance with
its issued Directive dated 29 JANUARY 2024 has ordered the liquidation
proceedings of RPI CLOSED AND TERMINATED. This notwithstanding, the
distribution of claims shall now commence.

To distribute RPI's available and distributable trust fund assets to its planholders and
claimants, the IC has designated Mr. BRIEN GREGORY M. REYES as Distribution
Officer (DO) of the company.

All concerned and interested claimants may visit the Insurance Commission’s website:
https.//www.insurance.gov.ph for any subsequent announcements. Claimants are
advised to inquire first on the amount of their check so they can determine the most
practical, efficient, and economical alternative means of receiving their checks. All
communications with regard to any inquiries, complaints and/or other similar
correspondence shall be addressed either personally or by mail, directly to the office
of this Commission’s Conservatorship, Receivership and Liquidation Division with
office address at 1071 United Nations Avenue, Manila or you may send an e-mail at
cri@insurance.gov.ph or thru their telephone numbers: (02) 83540991 or (02)
85238461 local 105.

SO ORDERED.

City of Manila, 29 JANUARY 2024
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REYNALDO K. REGALADO ]

Insurance Commissioner

Head Office, P.O. Box 3589 Manila | Trunk Line: +(632) 8523-8461 to 70 | Fax No: +(632) 8522-1434 | www.insurance.gov.ph



	Page 1

